443

EDITORIAL MESSAGES

By Paul D. Humke and Clifford E. Weil

Thanks.  Again we wish to thank Jana Chlebik for her help converting
several TEX files sent to us by our authors into ITEX files in our format. Also
we once again thank Gabriela Ene, who typed some accepted manuscripts into
KTEX in our format for us.

We want to say thanks also to our crew of Contributing Editors who have
made the running of the Real Analysis Fxchange easier for us. In addition the
entire Editorial Board wishes to thank all of the referees who have evaluated
submissions for us. Without all of this volunteer help, we wouldn’t be able to
publish the quality product we do.

We remind our subscribers of the Special Subscribers Fund which helps to
defer the subscription cost of many subscribers who, for one reason or another,
aren’t able to pay for their subscriptions, but who profit from reading the
journal. There are about 30 people who fall into that category. They are
grateful for the support they have received. We urge all able to contribute to
the Fund to do so. Contributions should be in the form of a check payable to
REAL ANALYSIS EXCHANGE and mailed to:

Real Analysis Exchange
Mathematics Department
East Lansing, MI 48824-1027
USA

E-mail Addresses. If you have access to e-mail, we would like to have your
e-mail address. If you are not certain that we have it, please send an e-mail
message to weil@math.msu.edu

Web Site. We invite you to visit our Web site and tell us what else you
would like to see there. The address is

http://www.stolaf.edu/people/analysis



